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Janie,
 
As per our conversation it is of my opinion that a new driveway permit will not be required for 538
 Pea Ridge Road since the general use of the property and driveway will not change.  Should you
 have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thanks,
Matt
 
 
Matthew W. Kitchen, PE
District Engineer
Division 8 - District 1
 
336-318-4000  Office
mwkitchen@ncdot.gov
 
300 DOT Drive
PO Box 1164
Asheboro, NC  27204
 


 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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Good afternoon Matt,
 
I’m just following up on our brief conversation last week about 538 Pea Ridge and a commercial
 driveway permit. From our conversation, it sounded like one will not be needed. However, I need
 written confirmation from you on that. Please let me know if one is needed or not via reply to this
 email.
 
Best Regards,
 
Janie M. Phelps
Zoning Official
Chatham County Planning Department
(919) 542-8221


Please let us know how we are doing by completing a short survey!
https://seam.ly/uR2vfwN6


Please let us know how we are doing by completing a short survey!
https://seam.ly/uR2vfwN6 
In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request
 for inspection and copying
 
 


Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.



https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fseam.ly%2FuR2vfwN6&data=02%7C01%7Cmwkitchen%40ncdot.gov%7C0e51aa6312ff4a3f575b08d68543b8ed%7C7a7681dcb9d0449a85c3ecc26cd7ed19%7C0%7C0%7C636842923253656212&sdata=JqKR2JHQhXpojTlnWmSl0Jjg2PsbVHb6ab0YOhIwm78%3D&reserved=0

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fseam.ly%2FuR2vfwN6&data=02%7C01%7Cmwkitchen%40ncdot.gov%7C0e51aa6312ff4a3f575b08d68543b8ed%7C7a7681dcb9d0449a85c3ecc26cd7ed19%7C0%7C0%7C636842923253656212&sdata=JqKR2JHQhXpojTlnWmSl0Jjg2PsbVHb6ab0YOhIwm78%3D&reserved=0



